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Parlier Branch Library Closure 

The Parlier Branch Library (1130 E. Parlier Ave.) will close on May 22, 2017 until further 
notice.  The Library requires a roof replacement and is making every effort to complete 
the project so the Library can reopen before summer programs start. 
 
The Library will not assess any fines or late fees on materials due in the Parlier Branch 
due to this closure.  Materials due can be dropped off at any of the Fresno County 
Public Library branches.  All other branches in the County of Fresno will remain open 
regularly during this time. The closest alternate branches are the Reedley Branch 
Library (1027 E St.) and the Selma Branch Library (2200 Selma St.).  All holds from the 
Parlier Branch can be picked up at these branches during the closure.  Please inform 
Library staff if you would prefer picking up your holds at one of these alternative 
locations.  
 
For more information about this closure, Library programs, services, and specific branch 
hours, please go to www.fresnolibrary.org, or call the Library at (559) 600 – READ 
(7323). 
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